TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD

Office of the First Selectman

RECEIVED

June 11, 2020 By Planning and Zoning Commission at 8:25 am, Jun 15, 2020

Dear Members of the Planning and Zoning Commission,

As the First Selectman of the Town of Ridgefield, I'm writing on behalf of the Board of
Selectman to express support for the 2020 Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD) —a
guiding document that provides a framework for consistent decision-making for conservation
and development activities in our town. This letter of support is in line with CGS Section 8-23
requiring endorsement from the Board of Selectman prior to the adoption of the 2020 POCD.

Thank-you for the work done by the commission to produce this document. The BOS has no
changes to recommend. At the recent May 27, 2020 BOS meeting there was only positive
feedback in support of this document and all were in favor of presenting the 2020 POCD for an
adoption hearing at the next Planning and Zoning Commission meeting.

Sincerely,

‘fi& pOPID
Rudy MayConi, Fitst Selectman of the Town of Ridgefield

400 Main Street e Ridgefield, CT 06877
Phone: (203) 431-2774 * Fax: (203) 431-2311 ¢ selectman@ridgefieldct.org

www.ridgefieldct.org
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